
I believe adding lane sharing in Oregon could be extremely beneficial. By allowing lane sharing, you can improve safety by allowing 
riders to filter between lanes instead of waiting in the middle of a lane where a car can hit you from behind, possibly pinning the rider 
between the car in front. 

Additionally it could reduce congestion and allow riders to slowly move past stopped traffic.

Many countries and California have shown that the increased risks are relatively small and many risks are primarily due to improper 
or excessive use of lane
Lane sharing. Additionally by it being legal, it can be added to the motorcycle endorsements testing. 

Overall I support this bill.


